
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA

DATE: FEBRUARY 28, 2022

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 800-10-1:  
FOOD SERVICE RESPONSIBILITY

COMMENTS:

Attached is the suggested revision to SBR 800-10-1:  Food Service Responsibility.  The district 
no longer participates in the Minnesota Kindergarten Milk Program.
.


